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Hearing Men’s Voices
Is Anyone Listening?
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Gentlemen, mark your calendars and join the discussion at B’nai Amoona,


8:00 p.m. on January 11 





This month’s topic: Mental Health Issues, Removing the Stigma








As always, refreshments served.


To RSVP or for more information, contact Neil Peters at npeters@mka-stl.com or 


Mark Givarz at alymark@sbcglobal.net





Hearing Men’s Voices  is a series of programming opportunities to enable men in the B’nai Amoona community to discuss issues and relationships that men too frequently do not talk about, and allows men to examine some of the issues involved in these relationships, in a non-threatening, Jewish environment.
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